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This will put our farmers out of business.  Or is that the goal of this state now? I live in 

Tillamook county and I just wish we could have more representation of what is good 

for the agriculture this state was founded on and has survived on since founded. 

These farmers deserve more from you.  

-Catherine Lewis  


